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i n f o @ j d s c o n s u l t i n g . n e t  

 j d s c o n s u l t i n g . n e t  

Date:  02/08/2022 
 
To: Chris Jones  

ChrisJ@ocmulgeeconcrete.com 
919-538-3582 

  
Re: Repair Verification 
 Location: Lot 137 Quail Glen (Donatella Way Angier, NC) 
 JDS Project No.: RDU2201101 
 Date of Inspection:  02/04/2022 
 
A representative of JDS Consulting arrived on site to observe the issues reported to us by the client, 
which are presented, along with our recommendations, in this report. 
 
Observations 
The client has requested evaluation of repairs stated in JDS Consulting letter RDU2200926 dated 
02/01/2022.  The following was observed.   

• (2) #4 rebar dowels have been installed into the face of the existing foundation at the left and 
right garage curbs.  Rebar extends the length of the perimeter of the foundation and rests on 3” 
chairs.  Epoxy is present.  

• (1) row of #4 vertical rebar has been doweled and epoxied into the existing concrete spaced 12” 
o.c. where concrete measures 4” thick or greater.   

• Concrete has been removed at locations where thickness measures less than 4” thick. 
 

Recommendations 
Based on our on-site observation and review, rebar has been adequately installed.  Ensure all water has 
been removed from the proposed concrete extension prior to pouring 3000psi concrete.   
 
If you have any questions or if I can be of further assistance to you on this project,  
please contact me at 984-220-0605. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Jackson Hawkins 
 
 
 
 

Reviewing Engineer: Uchenna Onwuemene
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